
Hello everyone, 

Eid Mubarak!  Good wishes to everyone celebrating Eid tomorrow or Friday. 

An early newsletter this week so everyone has the most up to date news 

from Thornton. 

I am really pleased with how sensibly the children are coming into school without having to line 

up.  Remember—the school opens at 8.45 a.m. so your child can come straight into school where the 

teachers will have ‘start of day’ activities ready for them to tackle before lessons begin at 9.00 a.m.   

Sue Simmons,  Headteacher. 

The school newsletter for children, parents and carers  

of Thornton Primary School 

Special Edition                                Wednesday 23rd September 2015 

 
Don’t forget that Mrs Simmons is holding a coffee 

morning on Friday 25th September from 10.00 a.m. 

in aid of Macmillan Cancer support. 

 

Come along and meet Mrs Simmons, treat yourself 

to a coffee and a piece of cake and help us raise 

money for charity. 

Everyone welcome!!! 

Parents’ Evenings 

Just a reminder that Parents’ Evenings will take place from 3.45pm to 5pm on Tuesday 29th 

September for parents with MORE THAN one child at Thornton Primary and Thursday 1st October 

for Parents with ONLY ONE child at Thornton Primary.    The school nurse, Jit Kaur, will be 

available for you to discuss any medical concerns you may have regarding your child, and 

members of the Senior Leadership Team and Governing Body will be happy to answer any 

questions you may have.  Please come along and see the changes we are making at Thornton, meet 

your child’s teacher and answer our questionnaire about Thornton.  You could win one of our £20 

Tesco vouchers simply for completing our questionnaire! 


